
CHANGES TO 
SHARED TRASH 

ENCLOSURE 
PROGRAM 

BEGINNING FEB 15

N O T I C E :

Requires immediate action.

VISIT
TOWNOFBRECKENRIDGE.COM  

SCROLL TO THE SPOTLIGHT SECTION 
FOR MORE INFORMATION.
OR CALL 970-453-3170

A new hauler contract for shared commercial 

enclosures will be starting in February 2019. 

Access to dumpster enclosures will be changing.

Start
Here


